
                          Dear Friend and Supporter: 
 
  It’s About Time Committee has issued the call for the 40th yr 
reunion and celebration of the Black Panther Party.  The 
Reunion and Conference will be held in Oakland, California 
October 2006.  Details are still being worked out. 
 
  The It’s About Time Committee is committed to hosting an 
inclusive, non-sectarian, memorable event that celebrates the 
founding principles, platform and programs of the Black 
Panther Party (BPP).  This event will commemorate the 
historic legacies of the BPP as well as the many sacrifices and 
constructive contribution that were made while serving the 
people-body and soul. 
 
  In connection with this historic reunion and conference, a 
commemorative Program  Book will be published.  Revenue 
from the program book’s ads will help defray the conference 
and publication cost.  We invite you to place your ad and show 
your support for the rich legacy of the Black Panther Party. 
 
 


